
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
August 13, 2022 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE 
 

All Homeowners Are Invited  
 

 
 

VILLAS OF CHESTNUT CREEK  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

Thursday, August 18, 2022 
10:00 am  

at Pool or via Zoom 
 
 

See attached 
Agenda and call in details 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We extend warmest wishes to our dear friend and neighbor 
LINNIE BAKER 

who is recovering from a minor stroke. 
Linnie appreciates prayers and good wishes, however, 

requests no visitors or calls at this time. 
 

 
 
 

  



 
 

WELCOME TO THIS NEW ADDITION TO THE VILLAS' POOL  

 
 

"When you have come to the edge of all the light you know,  
and are about to step off the cliff into the unknown,  

faith is knowing one of two things will happen,  
there will be something solid to stand on... 

or you will be taught how to fly?" 
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